Subject: Re: Select Board approval - jazz banners

To: Marie Krepelka <MKrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us>
From: Daniel Fox <danfox617@gmail.com>

Date: 02/05/2020 07:59 AM

Hi Marie,

We will use the same banners as last year 36'x58" and from that we will hang a smaller
banner 36x12 with the new dates.

The proposal is to have the banners up by around April 1 at the west side intersection of
Rt. 60. in anticipation of May14-17 festival.

thanks,

Dan
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